
14th June 2024 
  
CED/KAG 
 
Dear Parents/carers, 

We are pleased to announce that our school is offering a voluntary full-time program for Year 11 
students from the 18th to the 28th of July. This program is designed to provide additional academic 
support and enrichment opportunities for our students. 

During these sessions, students will have the chance to engage in a variety of enrichment activities that 
are both educational and enjoyable. Please see timetable below. 

 

To ensure the best possible experience for all participants, we need to know the number of students in 
each class. Therefore, we encourage you to register your child as soon as possible to secure their place. 
Please complete the form here https://forms.office.com/e/WD7NYTxpMi  

Students must attend school in full school uniform. We will lend a school tie if they have donated 
their ties to the school. 

If you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to contact us.  We look 
forward to your child's participation in this enriching program and appreciate your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Edwards 
Assistant Headteacher 

  

https://forms.office.com/e/WD7NYTxpMi

